North Atlantic Right Whale Catalog Update and Whale Naming Results

[bookmark: _GoBack]Each year the New England Aquarium provides an update of the status of the photo-identification Catalog which they manage for the Consortium. This update will include: the number of animals currently in the Catalog, their age and sex and whether they are presumed alive or dead; the number of sightings and images contributed in the last year; new animals added to the Catalog; the matching status of the data by year; and an overview of recent births, mortalities and entanglements (although details of the latter two will likely be provided by other presenters). Also, comparisons of data submission and number of whales alive historically will be presented. To ensure that the most up-to-date data are provided, these numbers will be calculated in mid-October and therefore the results are not provided in this abstract. Given the large number of researchers that utilize the Catalog data, it is important to provide annual summaries of the status of available data so that these researchers can determine appropriate research objectives. Lastly, the final results of the Consortium whale naming effort will be presented.
